
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mobile Crisis Assessment Team in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of San Jose Police Department, located at 

201 West Mission Street, San Jose, CA 95110. 

 

The funding would be used to transition the successful pilot program into a full-time unit to 

improve officer responses to incidents involving people with mental illness, minimize the 

victimization of persons in crisis, reduce recidivism among high risk individuals, and improve 

public safety through proper intervention. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ZOE LOFGREN 

Member of Congress 

 


